
From: john   
Sent: 10 May 2022 11:09 
To: Dennis, Emma <Emma.Dennis@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: B/22/0174 

 
Morning Emma 
 
Further to our telephone conversation yesterday please find attached photographs of the chestnut tree in our 
back garden.  Like I mentioned the tree surgeon said it has got some disease so at some stage we will have to 
make the decision to remove it so I would rather deal with it now if possible as it is very close to the house and a 
worry as after the last lot of winds we had to carry out some repairs to the house.  
We would also like to put a solar roof on the house and we have been advised it will not be possible due to the 
tree, obviously as part of the works we would plant a new tree further away from the house in the back garden 
should we be allowed to. 
 
Regards 
 
John Murray 
Tel  
 

 

This email may contain sensitive or personal data, please think before including in any 

forwarded correspondence.  
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